
North Beckton News 

Wednesday 5th September: 

FIRST DAY BACK FOR ALL CHILDREN 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have made it! The summer  holidays is finally here and let’s hope the warm weather stays with us for a 

few more weeks. I would like to use this final newsletter of the year to say thank you for ‘sticking with me’ dur-

ing my first year at North Beckton. I appreciate there has been a lot of changes this year and sometimes that 

can be a little confusing however I’m hoping that you can see that these changes have all been made to sup-

port your children in their learning. It was lovely to see so many of you at our sports’ days and end of year 

events and I am confident that if we continue to work together in partnership next year, the school is going to 

continue to build from strength to strength. Have a lovely summer and I’m looking forward to seeing all the 

children again on Wednesday 5th September. 

Regards, Ms Alison Helm (Head Teacher) 

We had our three Achievement Assemblies this week. 

Well done to all those children who won awards and 

certificates. The Gold Winners went on a Bowling trip 

on Tuesday to celebrate their amazing accomplishment.  

Well done to our Lunchtime  

Sports Winners . . .  

Welcome Assemblies: Please come along  in September 

at either 9.30am or 5pm to find out more about your child’s 

new year group and the plans for their year ahead. 

Year 1 = Friday 14th Sep           Year 4 = Thurs 13th Sep 

Year 2 =  Monday 10th Sep           Year 5 = Weds 12th Sep 

Year 3 = Tuesday 11th Sep             Year 6 = Monday 17th Sep 
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